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PLEASE DON'T FORGET THE BENCH COURSE

Wednesday — 7" March
6:30 pm to 9:00 pm
The Brickpit

Every rep family must have an accredited Bench Official, so please ensure if
you don’t have one in your family that someone attends this course.

DRAW

I should be able to distribute a draw on Wednesday morning for the season,
all times for matches may not be finalized at this stage, but we will at least
have Sunday’s times, venues, etc.



